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Caroline Neilsen Community Development Administrator for the City of La

      

Crosse says out of the $1.4 million the city spent last year on community  development, a
majority went towards the housing programs. Some run down...some  just look bad says
Neilsen.

  

  

(Click for Audio)

  

Neilsen says last year, the City sold nine homes, began construction on 10  new properties,
renovated seven
homes, and acquired five additional blighted  properties for demolition. An ongoing process
says Neilsen.

 1 / 1

http://1410wizm.com/newsmedia/2013/07_July/08_Monday/City Continues To Work On Blighted Homes/CITY_3.mp3

